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Lille, September 9™, 2022

Kenji SUGIBAYASHI
President
JOSAI INTERNATIONAL UNIVERSITY

Dear President Kenji Sugibayashi,

The International Relations team with Director Anne-Marie Michel, and all of our colleagues at the
Université Catholique de Lille join with me in expressing our appreciation for the partnership we have
been sharing with Josai International University for over thirteen years. This partnership was made
official in 2009 with the signing of the academic agreement between our universities. We are proud
that Josai International University remains one of our most important partners in Japan. We offer our
heartfelt congratulations for the 30% Annivefsary of your institution and hope our- valuable

collaboration will long continue with amity and respect.

Patrick Scauflaire

Président-Recteur

Fédération Universitaire et Pluridisciplinaire de Lille
Association 101 1801
60, boulevard Vauban — CS 40109 - 59016 Lille cedex - Tél. +33 (0) 3 59 56 69 98 - E-mail : internationalZiiniv-catholille.fr
Siret 326 574 269 000 12 - N° TVA intracommunautaire : FR 53326974260 - Code APE 85427
e I F



